
From: Paul Fletcher [mailto:pfletcher@langleybanack.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 3:36 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC RIN 3064-AD37 
 
I urge the FDIC to consider IOLTA accounts as non-interest bearing accounts under the 
terms of the TLGP. This position is supported by the very structure of IOLTA. No 
attorney or client have any expectation of receiving interest on the short-term escrow 
accounts that are accumulated to support the provision of legal assistance to the poor.  
If the FDIC cannot consider IOLTA accounts to be non-interest bearing, we would ask in 
the alternative that an exception be made in the TLGP interim rules providing unlimited 
deposit insurance to IOLTA accounts.  
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